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Agenda ltem # 4

-----Original Message-----

From: Carmela Santomieri

Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 12:23 PM

To: DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Velmar Condos

Dear Councillor DeFranceso,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development at Velma and Rutherford. Unfortunately,
due to poor planning we already have too much traffic in the area, this would further exasperate the situation. In
addition, it is the only green space in our subdivision. You must do everything in your power to prevent this
development from going through.

Sincerely,

Carmela Santomieri

. Siderno acres.

Envoyé de mon iPhone



